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Friday 22nd March 2024

Issue 5

Tassomai and revision:

We have seen last week a slight reduction in the amount of Tassomai used by
students compared to the previous week. However, the number of questions
answered remains encouragingly high and the percentage of questions being
answered correctly is also increasing. During collective worship this week
students have been encouraged to maintain the levels of revision they did for
mock exams last week forward over the Easter holidays and beyond to help
them prepare for the GCSE exams.

Period 7:
This will continue next week and students attendance at these sessions is
highly recommended.

Prom fundraising:

We are still selling raffle tickets to students raise money for prom. We have a
name the bunny competition that is £1 a guess and 3 different Easter
chocolate hampers to win. These are 50p a ticket or £1 a strip.

Y11 Football:
Congratulations to the Y11 football team who won their semi final 5-O on
Thursday night last week.
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Diary Dates

Tuesday 26th March Food
Exam

Thursday 9th May
First whole school GCSE Exam
- RS

Wednesday 17th March
GCSE Art Exam

Thursday 18th March
GCSE Art Exam

Friday 19th March
GCSE PE Moderation

w/C 22nd April
Languages - speaking

Thursday 2nd May
GCSE ICT

Tuesday 7th May
Health & Social Care



